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Feb. 15, 2017     [emailed to twalton@waltontelken.com] 
 
 
 
Troy Walton 
Walton Telken Foster 
 
 
Dear Mr. Walton: 
 
This letter is in response to your request for information under the Illinois Freedom of Information 
Act. Your request was received on Jan. 25, 2017.  
 
On Feb 3, you spoke with ISBE’s Megan Griffin and agreed to receive the documents we have 
back to 1975 for just Collinsville High School instead of the entire district. You also agreed to 
receive the documents we have available electronically for the district – Health and Life Safety 
Surveys and Amendments from approximately 2000 to present for all facilities in Collinsville 
CUSD 10 and the Health Life Safety Amendments/Surveys for Collinsville High School dating 
back to the mid 1980’s.   
 
The attached documents (17-206-walton-doc1.pdf and 17-206-walton-doc2.pdf) have been 
provided in response to your request. Please note we have redacted signatures in the documents 
pursuant to 5 ILCS 140/7(1)(b). 
 
As previously mentioned by Ms. Griffin, for parts 1, 2, 5, and 6 of your request, you will need to 
contact the Collinsville CUSD 10 ROE. For part 7 of your request, we have no responsive 
documents to provide.  
 
If you have questions, please contact Megan Griffin at (217) 782-4648 or mgriffin@isbe.net. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Colette McCarty 
Assistant General Counsel 
 
Attachments 
 


